
Hello, my name is Laura Antonson and I live in Silverton, OR.   
It is time we stepped up and made sure our votes and voices count.  Please vote in favor of House Bill 
2927.  Our votes should be represented by how we vote, not by an antiquated system that is designed 
to give more weight to some votes than others.  Our state should not have to participate in the 
ridiculous gerrymandering of the rest of the United States.  HOW WE VOTE SHOULD BE 
REPRESENTED!!!  Please, vote in favor of HB 2927. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Laura A Antonson, RLA 
503.784.6494 
 


